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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill will have no expenditure impact on the Other Funds of the Department of Labor, 
Licensing and Regulation (LLR) because it does not materially alter the regulatory or 
administrative duties of the agency or its boards. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on  February 9, 2021 
State Expenditure 
This bill authorizes a mobile optometry unit to operate on the site of a Title I public school for 
the purposes of providing services for the students attending the school. Currently, the use of 
mobile optometry units is limited to visiting licensed health care facilities within the state. 
Mobile optometry units are registered by the Board of Examiners in Optometry, which is under 
the regulation of LLR. LLR indicates that this bill does not create any new license category or 
licensure requirement. Therefore, this bill will have no expenditure impact on LLR or the board. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A  
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